
 
 

The Harbor and Waterfront Advisory Committee Meeting 
 Virtual Meeting Minutes 
Thursday, April 15, 2021 

7:30 pm 
 

Attending: Jackson Schultz, Amy Powell, Steve Speranza, Whisky Wolinski, Robert 
Dobias, Ted Dooley, Scott McBurney, Ulf Westhoven and Alan Van Arsdale.   
 
The meeting was called to order and the first order of business was to successfully 
approve the minutes from the March 25, 2021 meeting. The vote to approve was 
unanimous. 
 
The conversation then turned to the follow up meeting with CZM, SEC and EEA 
representatives on 4/7/21, to discuss future funding for the protective living reef. 
The tenor of the meeting was very constructive and positive. We were told of 
future funding possibilities to help with design and engineering of the Living Reef. 
They will follow up with Marzie. 
 
The committee then discussed the status of the floats for the upcoming season. A 
lot of work needs to be done but a target date was set for April 27 depending on 
weather and other responsibilities put upon the DPW. 
 
Discussion then changed to the Hadley School Re-Use Advisory Committee. They 
are waiting on the results of their community survey.  
 
There was no public discussion, so the meeting was adjourned. 
 
 

 
 


